THE UNITED NATIONS CHILDREN’S FUND (UNICEF)
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST No. 2023/002-PRINTING

As part of the United Nations Children’s Fund (UNICEF) strategic initiative to emphasize
localization and establish a robust base of printers on the African continent, we are
pleased to announce an upcoming industry consultation in Nigeria.

This industry consultation is a key private sector engagement tool that aims to give
Nigerian Printers a seat at the table. The primary objective is to encourage and foster the
active participation of Nigerian Printers and provide a platform for communicating market
information, identification of barriers and opportunities and establishing partnerships and
strategic planning.

Consequently, in accordance with procurement best practice, UNICEF is calling for
Expression of Interest (EOI) from qualified, interested, competent and duly established
Printing Companies in Abuja and in the States where it operates to participate in the
prequalification of Printers exercise

CLICK TO FIND FULL DETAILS: EXPRESSION OF INTEREST No. 2023.002 PRINTING


https://tenders.com.ng/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/EXPRESSION-OF-INTEREST-No.-2023.002_PRINTING.pdf

